
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Health Matters Newsletter 
November 30, 2022 

 Today’s Health Matters Includes:  
  

• OCCHN Meeting Schedules    

• Community Meetings 

• Extreme Weather Shelter  

• Canadian Mental Health Offices Have Moved 

• Can 20 Youth Scholarship Information- attached 

• Empowering Indigenous Subject Matter Webinar 

• Cowichan Living Wage 
 
 
 
Today I share with you that the Our Cowichan office 
assistant Hudson who has sat on my desk for 15 years has 
crossed over the rainbow bridge.  He joined many of you 
on zoom calls and in meetings.  Thanks to all of you for 
loving him along the way.  He will be missed.  

 
 
 

Community Meetings 
✓ Next Admin Committee Meeting January 5th- 4:00 pm In Person  
✓ Next Our Cowichan Network Meeting January 12 Location to be determined – IN PERSON 
✓ Next EPIC Committee Meeting- December 15, 2022, 1:30 pm-3:00 pm zoom call contact Cindy 

cindylisecchn@shaw.ca for access 
✓ Cowichan CAT – December 22, 2022, 11 am-12:30 Pot luck contact Leah Vance 

leahlcvance@gmail.com  
 

 

Omicron Continues to Circulate Please GET Boosted 
Vaccination Clinics are open again at the Cowichan Community Centre for Flu and COVID 

Vaccines.   

mailto:cindylisecchn@shaw.ca
mailto:leahlcvance@gmail.com


 

Warmland Shelter has increased Capacity 

Just a reminder that we do have an additional 15 extreme weather shelter spaces/mats at Warmland 

which are in effect until March 31.   These are available nightly, after 4:30 pm, to 7:30 am.   Dinner is 

provided to those using the spaces.    

Canadian Mental Health Association Offices Have Moved 
We are pleased to advised that our Administrative Offices at 5878 York St are moving to a new location. 
Please take a minute to update your address books. As of December 1st, 2022, we can be reached as 
follows: 
 
CMHA Cowichan Valley Branch 
552/554 Trunk Road 
Duncan, BC 
V9L 2R1 
Our telephone numbers and email addresses will remain the same. 
The addresses for Warmland House Shelter, the Sobering and Assessment Centre and our Youth Centre 
will not be changing. 
Thank you for supporting our work. 

 

 

Youth Scholarships- information attached 

Youth 20/20 Can Cowichan program at the organization and we recently partnered with Altruition to 

offer approved students scholarship credit for volunteer hours they complete with the program. 

The opportunity is for students in grades 10-12 at BC public high schools and is at a rate of $20/hr. 

 

December 6th, 2022 – 
Empowering Indigenous 
Subject Matter Experts (SMEs) 
Through Research with 
Christopher Horsethief 

 
Join us for a discussion focusing on the impacts of removing Indigenous Subject Matter Experts for 
conversations of weight. Visual data will explore several federally funded research projects re-legitimizing 
Ktunaxa SMEs, and present best practices for empowering Indigenous community members to play more 
meaningful roles in ongoing research.  

https://www.cmhacowichanvalley.com/staff?e=823acb47e331968288f99de05aea6781&utm_source=cowichancmha&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=admin_office_are_moving&n=2


 

We would like to reiterate that everyone is welcome to our UBCLC sessions. 

Our events aim to embody a safe space for everyone of all different backgrounds to have their opinions and 
voices equally heard. 

Date: Tuesday, December 6th, 2022 (PST) 
Time: 10 a.m. to 11:30 am 
Where: Online via Zoom 

View system requirements 
Registration: required to participate; (We would strongly recommend signing up for this event if you are 

interested even if you can’t make the date and time so we can have your information to send you the video 
link after the webinar session) 

 

 

▪ Chistopher Horsethief – website 

  

Social Planning Cowichan has calculated Living 

Wage for the Cowichan Region for 2022, which has 

risen to an unprecedented $23.53; a 20.6 per cent increase over 

our 2021 calculation.  

 

Living Wage figures have similarly risen sharply across all 

regions of British Columbia, as the cost of essentials such as 

housing and food continue to soar at alarming rates.  

 

Please find our full press release attached, along with some 

infographics.  

Further information can be found on our website 

(https://www.socialplanningcowichan.org/living-wage), where our full Living Wage report will be 

published in the coming days.  

More about the provincial Living Wage for Families campaign website can be found here.  

http://www.timeandzone.com/?gclid=CjwKEAjw3Nq9BRCw8OD6s4eI5HASJABsfCIay8bg5kx6c6F4OKM-8G26H5rxwXV3TBx3RFY-2ZLYshoC85_w_wcB
https://learningcircle.ubc.ca/tech-requirements/
http://www.christopherhorsethief.com/
https://www.socialplanningcowichan.org/living-wage
https://www.livingwageforfamilies.ca/
https://ubc.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_DLWtOnhHTOegxSmXaJrjPQ


Please share widely, and join us in encouraging all 

Cowichan businesses and organizations to help 

address local affordability by adopting a Living Wage 

policy.  

 

Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any 

thoughts or questions! 

 

Thank you,  

 

--  

Ryan Watson 

Administrative Assistant, 

Social Planning Cowichan 

250.815.0609 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Health Matters Newsletter 
Do you have a resource, event or information you would like to share? 

Send it to cindylisecchn@shaw.ca and it will be included in the Friday Newsletter 
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